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Subject: Just a Hello! 
Date: Fri, 14 Nov 1997 14:22:15 -0000 
From: "MARK A COOK" <MAC6500@prodigy.net> 
Reply-To: <MAC6500@prodigy.net> 
To: <sito@erols.com> 

Greetings from New Jersey. It's the Cook's! We received the Anniversary 
announcement. We'll try to make it, but we just wanted to make sure you 
know that you are thought of fondly and missed. Highway has been very 
important in our lives and we would like to thank you for being there 
whether there was 1 or 500 in the congregation. We hope you are all 
prosperina in the Lord. God Bless You All. xoxo 


